TRANSMITTAL MEMO

TO: Council President Bernard “Jack” Young - E
FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director w
PA

. December 21, 2015
DATE: OF BALTIMORE CITY

RE:  Council Bill 15-0543 AUTHORITY

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 15-0543 introduced by Councilmember Mosby
at the request of Whitehall Mill, LLC.

The purpose of this bill is to approve the certain amendments to the Development Plan of
the Whitehall Cotton Mill PUD.

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) reviewed the proposed legislation, as
well as the Proposed Conditions Plan. The amendment of the PUD will more accurately
reflect the floor area in the Proposed Conditions Plan that was approved at Site Plan Review
in September 2013 and used to calculate parking requirements and peak demand.

Based on the comments above, the Parking Authority of Baltimore City supports the
passage of City Council Bill 15-0543.
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